
ENVIRONMENT CABINET 
MEMBER MEETING 

Agenda Item 101(i) 
 
Brighton & Hove City Council 

 

 

 Councillor Amy Kennedy 
 

Brighton & Hove City Council 
King’s House 
Grand Avenue 
Hove BN3 2LS 

 

Telephone/Fax: (01273) 296445      Email: amy.kennedy@brighton-hove.gov.uk 

Green Member for Preston Park Ward 

Cllr Geoffrey Theobald 
Cabinet Member for Environment 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
King’s House 
Grand Avenue 
Hove BN3 2LS 
 
Monday 1st February 2010 
 
Dear Cllr Theobald 
 
REQUEST FOR PRIORITY RE-INCLUSION INTO CPZ CONSULTATION PROGRAMME 
 
I am writing to you as Cabinet Member for the Environment in order to request that 
the following streets in Preston Park ward be re-included into the council’s ongoing 
Controlled Parking Zone consultation programme as a matter of priority: 
 
§ Springfield Road 
§ Florence Road  
§ Southdown Avenue 

§ Rugby Road 
§ Grantham Road 
§ Edburton Avenue 

§ St. Andrew’s Road 
§ Semley Road 

 
These roads form the ‘northern block’ of the original consultation area for the new 
‘Viaduct Rise’ CPZ which will be introduced later on this year, and as you are 
aware following the deputation presented by residents at last November’s 
Environment Cabinet Member Meeting, many people who live at the edge of the 
new CPZ are very concerned about the impact of displacement once the scheme is 
implemented. 
 
I am advised that the CPZ consultation programme is fully booked until March 
2011, and thus I respectfully request that the streets named above are re-included 
into the programme with a view to their earliest possible re-consultation in 2010, as 
soon as possible after the introduction of the ‘Viaduct Rise’ scheme. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your time and attention in considering my request. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Cllr Amy Kennedy 
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